
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 

MISSISSIPPI CHARTER SCHOOL AUTHORIZER BOARD 

 
NOTICE is hereby given of a public hearing of the Mississippi Charter School Authorizer 
Board to be held on Wednesday, October 27, 2021, beginning at 9:00 a.m. at the 
Mississippi Charter School Authorizer Board offices located at 239 N. Lamar Street, Suite 
207, Jackson, MS 39201. Board member participation at this meeting may be by 
teleconference at locations different from the above location pursuant to Miss. Code Ann. 
25-41-5 (2013) with participation being available to the public at the location set forth 
above. The purpose of the hearing is to allow the opportunity for public comment related 
to the filing of the MCSAB Performance Framework. Guidelines for participation will be 
published on the Authorizer’s website. 
 
All individuals wishing to attend will be required to wear a mask and practice social 
distancing.  
 
 
This is the 4th day of October. 
 
 
         By: Dr. Lisa Karmacharya 
                Executive Director 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


